
  
General Audition Information 

Please read this information and retain for future reference. All questions regarding auditions must be sent to 

the Audition Coordinator at auditioncoordinator@orlandophil.org. No Phone Calls please. Discussions or 

inquiries with anyone outside of the Audition Coordinator or Personnel office could disqualify the candidate 

from the audition. Candidates are not permitted to contact members of the audition committee. 

 

All applications must be received by the Audition Coordinator on or before the deadline. Applications received 

after the application deadline will not be processed. Candidates will receive an emailed acknowledgment from 

the Audition Coordinator upon receipt of your materials. Confirmations of audition time and location are 

typically sent within seven days after the deadline. 

Deposit: Your deposit will be refunded upon check in on audition day. If you need to withdraw from the audition 

you must notify the audition coordinator 7 days prior to your audition date otherwise your deposit will not be 

refunded. 

 

The Orlando Philharmonic does not reimburse candidates for housing or travels costs associated with auditions 

unless they are invited back on a separate date for additional rounds in an extension of the audition process. 

 

Please note: 

 The Orlando Philharmonic Orchestra (OPO) tunes to A440 

 

The Audition Committee reserves the right to dismiss anyone not meeting the highest artistic standard. 

 

Employment with the OPO is dependent upon a successful background check and work eligibility               

authorization. 

 

Candidates may use copies of the music provided by the OPO. Individuals may use their own copies as long as 

the edition is identical to the excerpts provided by the OPO. Excerpts will be provided to candidates by the OPO 

upon receipt of the application and deposit. 

 

Preliminary rounds shall be played behind a screen. There may be as many rounds of preliminary auditions as 

the audition committee deems necessary within the allotted hours for preliminary auditions. The screen may be 

removed for the final round. 

 

Do not leave the premises until you have received the results from the Personnel Manager. Please notify the 

reception desk or Personnel Manager if you must leave. Audition results are announced at the top of each hour. 

Candidates who have passed to the next round will have their Candidate number called out. At that point the 

Personnel manager will give you a time to report back for the next round.   

 

For your travel schedule please plan on auditions to go late into the day. 
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